
 

 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 29th September 2023 

This Week…  
 

The children loving our phonics lessons and all the activities they’ve taken 
part in linked to the phonemes: ‘i n m d’.   
Children have been …. 

 playing with insects in the grass 
 nuts and bolts play 
 exploring magnets 
 dinosaur world play 
 story ‘The Dot’ by Peter H Reynolds – dot inspired artwork 

 

The story ‘The Dot’ was lovely to give the children  
the confidence that they can create anything and  
have that can-do mind set.  The children have  
begun creating some beautiful dotty artwork for 
our display, we’ll continue this next week. 
 

We’ve our topic work on ‘Families’ – we’ve looked at the family photos 
which were added on Tapestry for us.  We haven’t had many families add 
their photos to Tapestry, please do share them with us as it’s a wonderful 
opportunity for your child to develop their communication skills when 
they tell us about them. 

Next Week…  

We will continue to learn new phonic sounds ‘g o c k’ and enjoy a variety 
of activities and the children will be practising their scissor skills.  The 
children will have the opportunity to draw their families. 
 

More News…  
Tapestry – Activities to support reading will be added weekly for 
Reception.  The sound cards can stay at home to support their reading 
homework.  Please do not put water bottles in book bags as they can leak. 
Book are changed on a Friday, please ensure your child brings their books 
to school on this day. Thank you. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend. 
 

Mrs Madden  
 

 
 


